

Tên: .....

Lớp: S6...

Ngày giao bài: Thứ ....., ngày ...../.....

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ ....., ngày ...../.....



Ngữ pháp: .....

Độc: .....

Mini Test: .....

## GLOBAL ENGLISH 6

### UNIT 1&2 – GRAMMAR REVISION

#### A. EXTRA VOCABULARY

| No. | New words                | Meanings                            | No. | New words               | Meanings  |
|-----|--------------------------|-------------------------------------|-----|-------------------------|-----------|
| 1   | <b>career</b> (n)        | sự nghiệp                           | 4   | <b>exhibition</b> (n)   | triển lãm |
| 2   | <b>sightseeing</b> (n)   | cuộc tham quan, chuyến đi ngắm cảnh | 5   | <b>sell out</b> (phr.v) | bán hết   |
| 3   | <b>parking space</b> (n) | chỗ đỗ xe                           |     |                         |           |

\*Note: *n* = noun: danh từ; *phr.v* = phrasal verb: cụm động từ.

\*Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

#### B. HOMEWORK

##### GRAMMAR

##### I. Circle the correct answers.

0. The dog ran \_\_\_\_ the street to chase the ball.

A. across

B. into

C. along

D. above

1. She placed the vase \_\_\_\_ the shelf carefully.

A. under

B. behind

C. beside

D. on top of

2. The teacher stood \_\_\_\_ the classroom while explaining the lesson.

A. on the side of

B. in the back of

C. at the front of

D. across from

3. They decided to meet \_\_\_\_ the coffee shop after school.

A. in front

B. at

C. above

D. between

4. The book fell \_\_\_\_ the table and landed on the floor.

A. from

B. off

C. around

D. under

5. She hid the gift \_\_\_\_ the bed so no one would find it.

A. between

B. on

C. under

D. in front of

##### II. Complete the sentences with the correct adjective from the box and a suitable preposition.

|              |                |            |                  |                |              |
|--------------|----------------|------------|------------------|----------------|--------------|
| <b>happy</b> | <b>worried</b> | <b>sad</b> | <b>surprised</b> | <b>excited</b> | <b>proud</b> |
|--------------|----------------|------------|------------------|----------------|--------------|

0. She felt **happy about** her birthday present; it was exactly what she wanted.

1. He was \_\_\_\_\_ the news that his favorite show was canceled.

2. They are \_\_\_\_\_ the upcoming field trip and can't wait to go.

3. She was \_\_\_\_\_ her team's performance in the school play.

4. He is \_\_\_\_\_ the test results; he hopes he did well.

5. We were \_\_\_\_\_ the party that our friends planned for us.

### III. Choose the correct forms of the verbs in brackets: PRESENT PERFECT or PAST SIMPLE.

0. My grandparents **moved** (move) to the United States in 1968.
1. They're still in the US, so they \_\_\_\_\_ (live) there for more than 50 years.
2. My grandparents \_\_\_\_\_ (come) to visit us last week.
3. They \_\_\_\_\_ (visit) us every summer since I was born.
4. Sorry, Greg \_\_\_\_\_ (come) to work today. Can I take a message?
5. Sorry, Greg \_\_\_\_\_ (go out) five minutes ago. Can I take a message?

### IV. Put the words/phrases in the correct order.

0. warm up / need / to / upper / body. / your / You  
→ **You need to warm up your upper body.**
1. arms / be / should / straight. / Your  
→ \_\_\_\_\_
2. do / 15 / need / to / You / turns. / about  
→ \_\_\_\_\_
3. you'll / hurt / You / mustn't / them / too / fast / or / your / muscles. / rotate  
→ \_\_\_\_\_
4. break / You / mustn't / between / forget / to / exercises. / take / a  
→ \_\_\_\_\_
5. You / need / carefully. / stretch / to / muscles / your  
→ \_\_\_\_\_

### V. Rewrite the first conditional sentences using UNLESS.

0. We'll miss the bus if we don't hurry.  
→ **Unless we hurry, we will miss the bus.**
1. You'll get wet if you don't use an umbrella.  
→ \_\_\_\_\_
2. The internet won't work if you don't turn on the modem.  
→ \_\_\_\_\_
3. The solution won't mix if you don't shake it.  
→ \_\_\_\_\_
4. You won't be allowed to meet your friends if you don't finish your homework.  
→ \_\_\_\_\_

**Lưu ý:**

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài.

## PART 3

### QUESTIONS 14–18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

#### My city

*Pop singer Charlotte Bond talks about living in London.*

I live in the centre of London. I love it because there's always something happening and there are people around whatever time it is. Famous people like it too – they often come here for the restaurants and shops.

I've lived here all my life. When I was little, I had singing lessons at a place near where I live now. I was afraid of the teacher at first, and some of the songs we did together were quite hard to learn. But she was good at what she did and I learned a lot of things that have helped me in my career.

When friends visit me now, I enjoy taking them sightseeing. You can get a bus around the city, but we prefer to walk. I've got a little car and I love driving, but there's so much traffic here, and it's hard to find parking spaces.

One building I love is the Natural History Museum. They sometimes hold parties there, and last December my band and I played at one. I'll never forget it. When I go to exhibitions at the museum with my friends, I tell them all about that night and how amazing it was.

Soon I'll be leaving London to go on tour with my band. We're playing in lots of new cities and I can't wait to explore them. We've sold lots of tickets, which is great. I'll be away from my family for six months, but they're coming to see me sing, so it's fine.



- 14** What does Charlotte love about the centre of London?
- A** It is always busy.
  - B** Famous people often visit.
  - C** The shops are very good.
- 15** How does Charlotte feel about the singing lessons she had?
- A** She's surprised she can remember them.
  - B** She's sorry she didn't try harder.
  - C** She's glad she did them.
- 16** What does Charlotte think is the best way to see the city?
- A** by car
  - B** on foot
  - C** by bus
- 17** Why does Charlotte love the Natural History Museum?
- A** She had a special experience there.
  - B** She thinks the building is beautiful.
  - C** She enjoys visiting the exhibitions.
- 18** What does Charlotte say about going on tour with her band?
- A** She hopes lots of people will buy tickets for her shows.
  - B** She feels excited about seeing new places.
  - C** She's worried she'll miss her family.